
He tino awha te ua
 It is pouring with rain

20th -21st June - Marae Noho has been postponed 
22nd June - Andy and Jason T2 Swimming

Competition Whangarei
28th June - Matariki holiday

4th July - 12.30pm David Mitchells’ farewell and
BBQ - everyone welcome

2nd August - Funday Friday

Katy is Very proud
of her Tiki that she

has carefully
painted. It was a
present for her

mum who came to
visit.

After last Friday been blustery
and wet, everyone at the day
programme still managed to
have a productive, enjoyable
day.  They did some reading,
scrap booking, painting and

baking. 

David Mitchell, one of our amazing Depot
Workers has decided to resign from Greenways

Trust.  David has been with us for five years.
We will be having David’s Farewell on Thursday
the 4th of July at 12.30pm.  Everyone is invited
to help us give David the send off he deserves. 

No Friday BBQ on the 5th July.

Congratulations
Michelle Lodge,

RTL for H1 & H2, for
winning the 2023-

2024 Women’s
Championship 1st

Year Singles for
Bowls Kamo

Bowling Club.

The two Chris’s busy at
work splitting wood before

the weather turns to
custard again.  
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